

International Programs Center

203 Foust Building
PO Box 26170, Greensboro, NC 27402-6170
336.334.5404 *Phone* 336.256.8509 *Fax*www.uncg.edu/ipg int\_programs@uncg.edu

4 August, 2010

Dear International Student,

Welcome to UNCG! I am delighted that you have decided to join us.

Michael Elliott, Denise Bellamy, and our staff have planned a full and exciting orientation program for you. Attendance at the sessions is **mandatory** to ensure that you have a successful and enjoyable experience at UNCG. During orientation, you will learn a good deal about being a student at UNCG. I know you will find the orientation informative and entertaining. The International Student Orientation schedule can be found on our website along with other information you will need; please review the materials carefully.

As these sessions are brief, please know that your orientation--formal and informal--will continue throughout your experience as a student at UNCG. The International Programs Center is always here for you; and, should you have any questions, issues, or problems, do not hesitate to come in and discuss things with us.

Again, welcome. I look forward to meeting you!

Penelope J. Pynes

Yours sincerely,

Penelope Pynes

Associate Provost for International Programs